
Princeton Historical Commission

March 17, 2022

Attendees: Matthew Lindberg - chair,  Carl Soderberg, vice-chair, Larry Todd - clerk,
Tom Kokernak

The meeting opened at 7:02 pm.

The meeting minutes of 1/20/22 and 2/17/22 were approved as written.

Civil War Plaques: Larry gave an update: Leominster Monument has completed the
carving of the plaques and Bob wants to make one more visit to Bagg Hall to double
check the placement of the plaques and confirm his method of installation. Larry will
call him to make a date to do this; Carl would like to be there so Larry will confirm the
date and time.

Larry was told today the bolts and star nuts should be here in two weeks.

Citizen of the year nomination:

Matt shared a nomination letter for Joyce that he composed. We agreed it was very
well written and he will send it to the town administrator.

Positions on the commission: Matt asked if someone else would like to be the chair.
Carl said he is interested but his involvement with the public safety committee has him
fully occupied. We decided to defer this subject to a later date.

There was additional discussion with information about work in the cemeteries and
Carl shared some pictures of design options for the public safety building. He thought
the public vote on ths work will be put off to a special town meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:44 pm; the next meeting is scheduled for Thursday,
April 28.

Respectfully submitted, Larry Todd, clerk




